
High Park School PAL 

NEWSLETTER

Dear Parents,
We’re excited to welcome you to this month’s
edition of our school newsletter! Every couple
of months, we aim to provide you with updates,
important events, and highlights from our
school community. 
This is an opportunity for us to keep you
informed, and ensure that you stay connected
to what’s happening in and around our school
regarding PAL’s initiatives and events.
In this issue, you’ll find information about
upcoming events, key dates to remember, and
ways you can get involved in our school
activities. 
We hope you find this newsletter helpful and
engaging, and as always, we encourage your
feedback and suggestions for future initiatives
and editions.
Thank you for your continued support and for
being an integral part of our school family.
PAL

CONTACT INFO
HighParkSchoolPAL@gmail.com

Find us on Facebook @ High Park
School  PAL

November 2024

To better show transparency in how
funds are distributed through the
school, below is a brief outline of
what PAL has done these first few
months of the 2024/2025 school

year, as well as programs provided
by PAL.

Meetings held monthly in
the school library at

7pm following the 
School Council meeting

Next Meeting:
Nov 19 @7pm

(Virtual option available!)

*Hot lunch is an undertaking and a half, this is 100% volunteers based and provided by
PAL yearly for the students.

*The very successful Halloween dance was funded and organized by a PAL committee and
ran by a generous amount of individual volunteers.

*The current scoreboard needs repairs to be operational; PAL has provided the funding
for the school to get that repaired before basketball season gets started.

*The nutritional program donations are facilitated by PAL’s hot lunch program.

* Funding provided for the sensory room upgrades and equipment.

* One of the big things on PAL’s agenda right now is the inclusive park addition. This is
completely separate in regards to funding and resources with fundraisers going on at the

school.



Art Cards By Kids
Sample cards will be sent home November 5th to 7th

Order online with your child’s unique code found in their sample card at ArtCardsByKids.com
Orders will be delivered to the school to be sent home with your child at the end of

November/beginning of December. Exact date TBD.
If you are placing an order too large for your child to bring home, you will be contacted to

arrange pick-up.
Order deadline: November 18th

Make It Sow
Sent home : November 1st          Deadline: November 30th

This is an online order process. At the beginning of December, the items will be sent to the
school to be sent home with your child unless otherwise arranged with our  volunteers.

Website: MakeItSow.com          Order Code: hpsp_2024

Pet Foods Etc. - Spruce Grove
Start: November 1st, 2024             End :January 31st, 2025

This fundraiser is exclusively for funds to go towards the inclusive playground expansion.
Receive 10% off your sale of gift cards and 10% goes to the park initiative!

In-store or online under “Community Initiatives” at petfoodsetc.ca

Mabel’s Labels
This is an on-going fundraiser. If you’re in the market for waterproof labels, clothing labels, or

even wooden stamps, check out the selection at Mabel’s Labels!
Go to campaigns.mabelslabels.com and choose our organization from the list. 20% of your

pre-tax purchase goes right back to High Park! 

Christmas Concert Bake Sale - December 4th & 5th
We are reaching out to kindly ask for donations of baked goods to support PAL in

continuing to provide resources to the school otherwise not available.
Contact PAL about donating baked goods for either night or if you want to volunteer.

Current & Upcoming 
Fundraisers & Events

Reminders
*If you ordered Creekside Home & Garden vouchers, they are redeemable from 

November 15th - December 14th

*Hot Lunch ordering opens on the 1st & closes on the 25th each month for the following month.
 If your child will be absent on a hot lunch day and you would like to send it to a sibling or

arrange pick-up, please do so by contacting the office before 10am that day.
Ph: 780-963-2222 Email: highpark@psd.ca 


